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The Reading Rams 
Report is a monthly 
newsletter sent out that 
includes information 
regarding library media 
news. Each newsletter 
will have resources for 
both student, staff, and 
guardian use. I look 
forward to sharing the 
resources our school 
library provides with all 
of you. 

What is the Reading 
Rams Report?

Tech Tip of the Month
Teachers: Create 
colorful and 
engaging lecture 
slides on Canva! 

Students: Make your 
projects bright and 
entertaining on 
Canva!
Shawsheen Library 
Page

Shawsheen Book 
Catalog

Shawsheen 
Databases

Library Hours: 
Monday – Thursday 7:00 AM 
– 5:30 PM
Friday 7:00 AM – 2:04 PM

School Library Month is the American Association of 
School Librarians' celebration of school librarians and 
school libraries.

Cupcakes 
made by our 
culinary 
students!
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This Spring we are challenging our 
students to walk a mile in someone 
else’s shoes. They will be given a list of 
40 books that encourage them to read 
about people who are different than 
themselves. For each book a student 
completes they will be awarded two 
tickets to enter a raffle where they can 
win prizes. By incentivizing our students 
to read, we hope to enhance their 
literacy skills, create empathy for 
others, and establish a love of reading.

Students, you could win Airpods, a 
Kindle, and various gift cards!

Winners are announced 
on June 1, 2022.


